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Traffic Alert: Nighttime Lane Closures on Windermere Boulevard 
Resurfacing plans: https://charlestonctc.org/files/plans/TST-2022-Resurfacing-Plan.pdf 
 
Charleston County Public Works will begin pavement resurfacing on Windermere Boulevard in West Ashley on Sunday, 
March 19. Work will occur nightly from 7 p.m. to 6 a.m. and continue through Wednesday, March 22. All work is weather 
permitting. This repaving involves Windermere Boulevard, from Folly Road to Chadwick Drive. Crews will have to close 
lanes periodically and there will be traffic control on site. Drivers are asked to use caution while driving through the 
construction area. 
 
The road will be patched, milled, resurfaced, and then restriped to provide a smooth, structurally sound, and safe 
pavement for road users. 
 
 

----------- 
 

For information on Charleston County Government news and services, the public can: 
• Visit our website: www.charlestoncounty.org 
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